
 
 

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

 
 
 

DATE:  September 7, 2017 
 

TO:   Governing Board 
 

FROM:  Mary Alice Wallace 
 

SUBJECT:  Feedback received regarding policies revisions 
 
Subsequent to the August 22, 2017 Board meeting, the following policies 
were posted on the TUSD webpage for review and feedback.  Information 
was sent to the Superintendent Student Advisory Council, the School 
Community Partnership Council and Site Councils advising them that in 
accordance with Governing Board Policy BG-E1, the policies were posted 
on the webpage for their review and feedback. 
 
As of today, September 7, 2017, no feedback has been received in the 
Board office regarding these policies. 
 
For elimination:  BCA, BHD and BDAA 
 
For revision: BGA, BBAA and redline, and BEDB and redline 
 
New:  BDG 
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